Headteacher Mrs Sophie Gosden









National Support School designated by



Monday 17th July 2023

School Day Start times

Dear Mum, Dads and Carers,

As you know, The Mill opens its gates and school doors to the children at 8.30am every day. At the moment, the children's learning day unofficially starts from that time.

From Monday 4th September the school will open the gates and doors at 8.20am to allow for an official 8.30am start. Registers will be taken from 8.30am. Registration will close at 8.55 **as usual** for the **first two weeks**. After the settling in period of two weeks, **registers will close at 8.45am**. I realise this is only ten minutes' difference and not a big change.

I appreciate this will make minimal difference to the majority of you, and may even help a little with childcare and your working schedules, however I would welcome any questions or comments you have before September head@themill-tkat.org as I will be at work over some of the Summer holidays and able to answer any questions.

Thank you for your continued support,

Kind regards,

Sophie Gosden Headteacher

Headteacher

